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Staffing Change at Bushes 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to inform you that we are saying farewell this week to Mrs Kerry McGrow and Mrs 

Sarah Hislop in our Early Learning and Childcare Class. Kerry has been with us here at Bushes since 

October 2014 and Sarah since September 2019.  

Kerry leaves us to begin her journey towards becoming a Primary School Teacher and Sarah leaves 

us to take up a new post within the authority. Both staff members will be greatly missed, and they 

leave with our best wishes for the future.  

 

Kindest Regards 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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